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STRIVE



Vision Living life to the 
full



Behaviour
○Redirection – gentle encouragement to do the right thing.

○Reminder – after giving the child time to process the redirection they will 
be reminded of what is expected.

○Caution – calmly tell the child privately your expectations

○Time in – in peaceful place in classroom or the reflection garden

○Educational consequence – time spent during playtime to discuss the 
desired behaviour in class.

○Internal referral – time in – 10 minutes in a partner class with work provided 
by the class teacher.

○Reparation – for an educational consequence or internal referral. Chance to 
set positive goals for the future. 



Our School Day



How are we learning



Numbots

NumBots is an online maths learning platform that helps children learn how 

to add and subtract, improving their fluency and recall in basic mental maths, 

and equipping them with maths confidence. NumBots covers subitising, 

number bonds, and addition and subtraction of double-digit numbers; 

gradually helping pupils to build a solid conceptual understanding of 

number sense.



Our school uses Little Wandle a to teach early 
reading and spelling



Reading
Timetabled three times a week
taught by a trained teacher/teaching assistant
taught in small groups





Reading Records
-Write each time your child is heard read
-Can just be initials

-Useful to inform us about reading trends at 
home if possible

-Please read 5 times a week.

your child will be awarded 1 dojo for every two 
reads



Year 1 Phonics Screening
We work on Phonics screening style words throughout the year so children will be used to sounding out and 
blending as part of their ordinary routine. 



Spelling
-Each week, your child will be given 10 spellings to learn, focused around a spelling rule which 
will be tested during the week.
-Spellings will be set and sent home on a Monday and tested the following Monday.



Handwriting
Each week, your child will be taught at least 2 sessions of handwriting. KS1 focus on a printed approach, 
beginning cursive approaches in Y2, with the aim of all handwriting being legible and joined (a requirement 
to achieve age-related expectations in Y6 SATs). 



RE
Understanding Christianity is a fun programme for children to learn about the Christian faith. It covers key topics like 
Creation, Jesus’ birth, and Salvation in simple ways. The core units use stories and pictures to help children 
understand these ideas. We will explore these topics through activities and discussions that encourage questions 
and thoughts about their own lives. Our goal is to help children appreciate Christianity and understand different 
beliefs while making learning enjoyable. We also cover other world faiths by using The Emanuel Project. 



PE
Iguana:
Tuesday

Wednesday

Gorilla:
Wednesday

Friday

Elephant:
Tuesday
Thursday



Outdoor Learning

Iguana:
Friday

Gorilla:
Wednesday

Elephant:
Monday

Puddle-suit or 
Waterproof 

Trousers & Jacket 
+ Welly Boots
Named and to 
stay in school 

please



End of Year Expectations



Teacher Assessment

Pre Key stage 
→ Working towards

→ Working at expected 
standard 

→ Working at greater depth



This is an example of a child working at the expected 
standard for writing at the end of year 2.



This is an example of a child working at the expected 
standard for writing at the end of year 1.



This is the expected level of text for children to read 
fluently by the end of year 2 e.g. approximately 90 words 

correct per minute.



-Please practice counting with your child at 
home.

-Y1 doubling and halving
-counting in 2s, 5s and 10s

-Y2 2s, 3s, 5s and 10s 
-Numbots 

Times Tables



As a parent, it's essential to be aware of the age ratings associated with games and apps your children use. Many popular social media 
platforms can expose youngsters to risks, such as cyberbullying and inappropriate content. Friendship fallouts often occur online, 

leading to emotional distress. 
To ensure your child's safety, it is vital to set restrictions on their devices and monitor their online activities regularly. Encourage open 

conversations about their digital experiences and teach them about the importance of privacy. Staying informed and involved can help 
protect your children from potential dangers in the digital world.

E-safety 



Do let us know if you need any financial support, as it is possible you can be supported 
through pupil premium. 

Were you aware that last year 20% of the children in Cambridgeshire who were eligible 
for a Free School Meal did not do so? 

Currently a school will receive £1,300 per pupil claiming Free School Meals. This money 
is called Pupil Premium Funding and can be used to support the child’s education in 

the form of smaller classes, TA support, if necessary or funding to help the pupil’s 
parents to meet the cost of school trips. This additional income is only received by the 

school if you apply for Free School Meals, however, please note that your child does not 
have to have a Free School Meal if they would prefer not to.

Don’t delay - Apply today! The office will be happy to support you - so do contact them, 
or let your class teacher know. There are also details on our website: -

Communication

https://www.sutton.cambs.sch.uk/web/pupil_premium_information/51473


●School newsletters
●Dojo
●Pupil Asset
●Website
●Arrange a teacher meeting through the 
office

Communication





THANK YOU VERY 
MUCH!


